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Long-Term RFP Community Engagement:          
July 11, 2023 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  John Challinor II 

Title:  Local Councillor, Ward 2, Town of Milton 

Organization:  Corporation of the Town of Milton 

Email:   

Date:  July 27, 2023 

 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Long-Term RFP Community 
Engagement Webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Following the Long-Term RFP Community Engagement discussion session held on July 11, 2023, the 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback as outlined during the 
presentation from municipalities. A copy of the presentation as well as a recording of the session that 
includes an overview of the feedback request, can be accessed from the engagement webpage. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by August 1, 2023. If you wish to provide 
confidential feedback, please submit as a separate document, marked “Confidential”. Otherwise, to 
promote transparency, feedback that is not marked “Confidential” will be posted on the engagement 
webpage. 

  

Feedback Form 

https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Long-Term-RFP-Community-Engagement
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Municipal Council Support Resolution 
Topic Feedback 

Should blanket Municipal Council Support 
Resolutions that were previously passed in the 
E-LT1 process be accepted as sufficient for the 
LT1-RFP? Why or why not? 

Yes 

What else should be considered with respect 
to Municipal Council Support Resolutions in the 
LT1 RFP? 

 

Nothing else 

 

Other Considerations 
Topic Feedback 

What factors would make it easier for 
municipalities to be involved? (e.g. flexibility 
on timelines with proponents, ways to 
recognize prescribed forms, administration, 
etc.) 

More specific timeframes. Ideal locations. 
Identification of potential funding to assist with 
associated planning work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

General Comments/Feedback: 
Speakers need to give consideration to reducing use of hydro-related acronyms where possible to 
make their presentations easier to comprehend for all concerned. I served on the Board of Directors 
of a local hydro utility 20 years ago and I know the Ontario system has its own language, at times. 
But, when speaking to a general audience like municipal officials, it’s probably a good idea to speak 
in general terms and avoid industry acronyms. 
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